
Project Update: April 2008 

I have been quiet for some time but something has been happening. We managed to 

conduct one survey in December last year and surveyed a stretch from Ruaha to Ruaha 

Mbuyuni (i.e. from west towards east of the study area). Information gathered regarding 

elephant movement in that area was very encouraging. We are planning another field visit 

next week and after that I will produce progress report as I will then have more information. 

This second survey will also cover to areas of Kilosa and Mikumi (eastern parts of the study 

area). 

 


